From:

Sent: Thursday, 14 November 2019 3:44 PM

To: NSW Productivity Feedback

Subject: We need the Independent Planning Commission for objective and balanced planning decisions
Categories: Green category

Dear Productivity Commissioner,

This proposal to remove the most important matter concerning all humans on our planet from planning decisions is
not just stupid; it is morally wrong. Please abandon all further consideration of this outrageous proposal.

Yours sincerely,





